
IMPORTANT NEW INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS 

• The 2022 summer session has been shortened.  The first week of classes will start on June 6th and the 
last week of classes will start on July 18th.

• All classes must be paid at the time of registration. Although your bill is paid at the time of registration, 
the TSC Business Office now requires that we collect a Student Payment Agreement on every student. A 
copy of this agreement is located in Appendix B, but will also be emailed to you at the time of 
registration.

• GI Bill/ /Voc Rehab/Financial Aid, etc.:  Students using any of these options to pay for classes will need 
to provide debit or credit card information at the time of registration.  Any balance remaining after your 
financial aid has been applied will be charged to that card.

• Classes are non-refundable with one exception: classes which TSC cancels due to insufficient 
enrollment, will be reimbursed in full. Classes with less than six students are subject to cancellation at 
the discretion of the College. We will make every effort to notify you of a cancellation at least four 
weeks in advance of the class.  If you have extenuating circumstances that will prevent you from 
attending, please let us know.

• IMPORTANT:  GI Bill and Tools:  Effective January 1, 2020, tools for Gunsmithing/Summer NRA 
courses will not be eligible for reimbursement by the Veterans Administration/GI Bill. Students will be 
responsible for purchasing, and having available, the tools and materials listed in the description for each 
course in order to complete class projects.  If you are unsure whether a particular tool is required to 
complete your project, please contact your instructor.

• Some courses list prerequisites. If you are unsure as to whether or not your education/training/life 
experience meets the stated prerequisites, please contact the course instructor.

• A variety of scholarships are available to students.  Information is available on the TSC Educational 
Foundation’s scholarship page. To explore all scholarship opportunities available to Trinidad State 
students, visit  https://trinidadstate.academicworks.com/.    If you need assistance, please contact Toni 
DeAngelis at 719-846-5520 or jtoni.deangelis@trinidadstate.edu.

• Cafeteria dates and hours may vary depending on the number of students on campus.  Meal cards will be 
available for $37.50 for a 5-meal card or $67.00 for a 10-meal card.  Please check with Sodexo Campus 
Services at 719-846-5629 if you have questions before you come so you will be prepared to eat in the 
cafeteria or plan to eat off campus. Off-campus dining information is available at https://
visittrinidadcolorado.com/.

• Prior learning assessment - You may be able to earn college credit for courses taken at other institutions 
or non-college, experience-based learning.  For additional information, contact Christy Holden, Registrar 
at 719-846-5550 or christy.holden@trinidadstate.edu

• The location for summer housing has not been decided, but will be provided once a decision has been 
made. Single rooms available at a cost of $125 per week-married student rooms (a room with two twin 
beds) will be $175.
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